
From:   Laura Vertatschitsch   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 15, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0026-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

After discussions with Doug Young at the FCC, we realize that we misunderstood the application timeline
for the STAs and thus no longer need them.  Please withdraw them from the system.


